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REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA South Atrican

Pharmacy Conneil

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is a statutory body established in terms
of the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974, (“the Act”) to promote the health of the population
of the Republic and advise the Minister or any other person on any matter relating
to pharmacy and promote the provision of pharmaceutical care.

The Honourable Minister of Health, Dr M.J. Phaahla, hereby invites the nomination
of four suitable candidates, who are South African citizens, to be appointed by the.
Minister in terms of Section 5(1)(e} of the Act for a period of five (5) years with effect
01 January 2024 as follows:

- one of whom shall be a person appointed on account of his or her legal
knowledge.

In respect of the remaining three candidates, preference may be given to:

* one of the three remaining nominees would preferably be a person well-versed
in consumer/patient rights, who may have previously served in a council/
organisation of a similar nature.

+ -two other persons, who may have previously served in a council/organisation of
a similar nature and/or pharmacy owners who have a footprint in the previously
disadvantaged communities and have a proven track record of championing
their course.

Nomination particulars: Nominations must be made on a nomination form obtainable |
from the South African Pharmacy Council website: www.pharmcouncil.co.za under
-MEMBERS-CF-THE-PUBLIC or Department of Health website at www.health.qov.za
under VACANCIES. Kindly note that the nomination form also outlines the requirements,
disqualification criteria of members of the SAPC.

Closing date for nominations: Nominations must be addressed to the Director-
General, Department of Health, and marked for the attention of the Director: Public
Entities Governance and submitted via email at hominations@health.gov.za.

Enquiries can be directed to: Mr Tsebe, tel. (012) 395 9753.
By no later than 16h00 on 01 September 2023.

Please note that nominees may be subjected to a qualifications check and security
clearance. Correspondence will be limited to successful nominees.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






